

Kubacak's Tribe Students of the Year.



Thank you to Kubacak's 5th Grade Tribal Leaders Safety Patrol



Congratulations to Preston Logan & Katheryn Sefcik Santa Fe Junior High finalist for the Do the Write Thing Challenge



Congratulations to the Santa Fe Junior High Pride Students.



Santa Fe High School has another awesome young lady!! Landry Willis went before Easter to Houston to serve the homeless.

Then Headed to Quentin Mease Hospital to visit the patients and Families.



Santa Fe High School Cheerleaders competed in the United Cheer Competition. They received Grand Champion over all schools for scoring the highest percentage of perfection. They also competed in the CheerPower Regional competition. The team won first place in their division and high point for scoring the highest percentage of perfection.



Congratulations to four of our Bowlers for receiving District Recognition.



Congratulations to SF Powerlifting Program. They had three students qualify for the 2015 Women's State Powerlifting meet.



Congratulations to Phillip Maus on his commitment to play football at the college level.



Congratulations to SF Lady's Soccer Team. They finished the season overall with 18 wins-3 losses and 2 ties and were 12-1-1 in district and placed 2nd in District 23-5A.



Ron Willoughby and Rhonda Vaughn competed as a driver/monitor team in the National Special Needs Bus Road-e-o placing third.

Congratulations



Congratulations to the Child & Nutrition Department who received the Gold Ribbon Award for Santa Fe High School, Junior High, Kubacak, and RJW.



In recognition of Librarians' week, we are recognizing our four campus librarians: Susan Bunde, Ann Eckermann, Jami Farb-Goodsell and Danna Kubacak. We are proud of our librarians and the leadership they provide for both students and staff.



Congratulations to Santa Fe ISD April Employees of the Month.

